
DESCRIPTION & JUSTIFICTION 
 
 

Cincinnati Bell Telephone (CBT) makes this filing to its FCC No. 35 Access  
 
Services tariff in accordance with the Commission’s Report & Order, In the Matter of  
 
Presubscribed Interexchange Carrier Charges, FCC 05-32, released February 17, 2005.  
 
In its Order, the Commission stated that Incumbent Local Exchange Companies (ILECs)  
 
must change both the structure and rate of their Presubscribed Interexchange Carrier  
 
(PIC) change charge.  The Commission established a safe harbor of $5.50 for manual PIC  
 
changes and $1.25 for mechanized PIC changes.  The Commission stated that these  
 
charges must be halved when both intraLATA and interLATA PICs are changed at the  
 
same time.  The Commission released its ORDER, In the Matter of Presubscribed  
 
Interexchange Carrier Charges, FCC 05-2713, on October 14, 2005, extending the time  
 
ILECs are allowed to implement the changes to their PIC rates and rate structure.   
 
 

CBT is adopting the FCC’s  safe harbor of $5.50 for manual PIC changes and  
 
$1.25 for  mechanized PIC changes.   


